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Dear parents,     

    

Well done to everyone on reaching the end of another week. Again, we are all 

delighted with your continued participation in home schooling. Due to the Covid19 

pandemic, we will not be opening on Monday 1st February. The government will 

review the situation in a couple of weeks and we will inform you of any changes.  

 

Confirmation: We have received notice from the Bishop that the sacrament of 

confirmation is planned to go ahead this year for 6th class children only.  

This year’s 5th class will make their confirmation next year with the current 4th class.  

The planned date for the confirmation is 5th May 2020 – time to be confirmed as girls 

and boys will be separate. We will give you more information in due course. 

 

A reminder also, that enrolments for the next academic year 2021/22 are now being 

accepted. All information is on the website.  

 
   

Direct links to this week’s tasks are linked below:    
     
    

Ms Kinane        

Junior Infants: http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-4-

pdf.pdf  
     
    

Mrs Harrington      

Seniors / 1st     http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-

content/uploads/2020/03/lockdown-learning-week-4-Feb-1st-5th.pdf   

     
   

Ms Bailey          

1st / 2nd  http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/1st-2nd-Class-

Work-Week-4.pdf  
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Ms Bourke             

3rd Class      http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/3rd-class-

1st-5th-Feb.pdf  
   

4th Class             http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/4th-

class-1st-5th-Feb1.pdf  

   
                               

     

Mr Mc Loughlin           

5th / 6th    http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Week-4-

Remote-Learning_February-1st-5th1.pdf   

     
 

      

    

As always, please feel free to contact me if you need assistance in any way.   

   

Idir an dá linn 

Slán 

   

Tomas Mc Loughlin   

    

    

    

    

    

    

    
    

    

Web address: www.newinngirlsschool.ie.  Email: info@newinngirlsschool.ie     
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